
PORT AUTHORITY TO OPERATE SUNDAY/HOLIDAY SCHEDULES ON 
CHRISTMAS DAY 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (December 19, 2019) - Port Authority 
bus and light rail service will operate on Sunday/holiday schedules 
on Wednesday, December 25, 2019. 

Port Authority’s Downtown Service Center and administrative 
offices will be closed in observance of the Christmas holiday. 

Customer Service phone representatives will be available from 8 
a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

All service will resume regular operation and hours on Thursday, 
December 26, 2019. 

Riders with questions are encouraged to call Port Authority 
Customer Service at 412-442-2000. 

### 

MEDIA CONTACT 
Adam Brandolph 
Port Authority of Allegheny County 
abrandolph@portauthority.org 


